
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                            
                                              
  

 

 

 

What a wonderful week! From roots, shoots and muddy boots to magic, mystery and space 

odyssey!  We've had it all going on this week at Naburn! To add to the rather full agenda, 

we have also created a wonderful display, inspired by the 

chorus of 'All Things Bright and Beautiful'. This will be on  

display this weekend at Sutton Church, as part of a flower  

festival fundraiser for St Michael and All Angels. I think you'll agree that our children have 

done an excellent job - we're all very proud of it and had so  

much fun creating it!  

Have a lovely long (and hopefully sunny) Bank holiday  

weekend and we look forward to welcoming you all back  

on Tuesday 7th May!  
 

Celebration Winners
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House Point Winners 

Community 

Our attendance this week is: 91.7% 

The National Average is: 94.2%

 

 

 

CLUBS  

WEDNESADAY: Multi Skills 

with Total Sports 3.15-4.15pm 

WEDNESDAY: SATS Club with 

Mrs Noble 3.30-4pm 

THURSDAY: Craft Club with 

Mrs Uttley 3.15-4.15pm 

FRIDAY: Football Club with 

Total Sports 3.15-4.15pm 

 

 

Please save egg boxes/plastic 

containers/yoghurt 

pots/cardboard/kitchen roll 

inner tubes etc for next half 

term's junk modelling club. 

Please give to Mrs Noble 

when you have a bag full!! 

Thankyou in advance. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Early Years have been composing shape pictures this week 

and recognising and naming some of the shapes they have 

used. We have rotated and manipulated each shape to create 

our pictures. We have also visited our Future Forest this week 

to learn how to make hedgehog houses. 

This week, Year 1 and 2 also enjoyed a trip to the Future Forest to learn all about hedgehog 

houses and what we can do to help protect our prickly little friends. In RE this week, we 

have been learning about The Golden Rule ‘Treat other people as you would want to be 

treated’ and discussed the meaning of this. We created some artwork inspired by The 

Golden Rule to show what it meant to us. What do you think? 

 

The Golden Rule to show what it meant to us. What do 

you think? 

 



 

 

 

Willow Class magicians have been practising and perfecting our magic tricks 

this week, in preparation for writing instruction texts. We are going to use these 

to teach other people in school our magical secrets. Our trainee magicians can 

now make wands and balls disappear, transport a coin into a sealed bag, 

change the colour of silk handkerchiefs, make coins multiply and even read 

your mind! Prepare to be amazed! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

                                                  We enjoyed a fabulous presentation  by Professor Connelly-

Bosson this week on 'black holes' during our Science lesson.  We also discussed the highs and 

lows of friendships, and how to deal with changing, or difficult, relationships in Life Skills. In 

History we followed up on our amazing Temple Newsam trip by recording the wealth of 

Tudor-tastic information that we learned there and, in English, we wrote detailed instructions 

on....how to become a Tudor Cutpurse! Do ask Y56 what that job entails and how best to 'lift' 

a few groats or testoons from an unsuspecting 'mark'! 

                      

 


